
 
 

Safeguarding Training 

Parents and All Volunteers 

 
 

The training is simple to complete and will help all of us to understand what to 
do if you believe a child or young person is being harmed, and to make sure 
you are doing all you can to prevent this from happening.  
  
It will also confirm what our obligations are to comply with DECYP policies and 
procedures, and with the new laws designed to better safeguard children and 
young people in Tasmania.  
  
All volunteers and service providers must complete the training before 
working with any children or young people this year. 
 
 
Who is required to complete the training? 

The Child and Youth Safe Organisations Act 2023 states that all “workers” are 
required to complete the training. “Workers” include all DECYP employees, 
External Service Providers and Volunteers.  
 
Volunteers include parent help in classrooms, parents attending excursions,  
 
The modules can be found at Safeguarding Training.  
 
(https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-
children/safeguarding-training/) 
 
Once you have completed your training, please bring in a printed copy to the 
school office or email to bagdad.primary@education.tas.gov.au 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-children/safeguarding-training/&data=05%7c02%7csarah.wilcox%40decyp.tas.gov.au%7c91e258fd59b34a7e056108dc22d47585%7ca9be3ac70c60491e8b3ba32f8f46aec8%7c0%7c0%7c638423543115646219%7cUnknown%7cTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7c0%7c%7c%7c&sdata=k6PK0P2m02bhMYNDv1O7GWnKVmxFF1PFuWFNILQ/%2BXw%3D&reserved=0
https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-children/safeguarding-training/
https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-children/safeguarding-training/
mailto:bagdad.primary@education.tas.gov.au

